
    December Edition

From Our Heart…

Dear Parents and Students,

 Wow! Can you believe it is already December? We hope you all had a blessed 
Thanksgiving holiday with your family and friends! As we now prepare for the Christmas 
Season, there are lots of events happening here at SCDC to help get you into the   
holiday spirit!  We will have 3 floats in the Lexington Christmas Parade this year and it’s 
time to showcase what your children have been learning in their classes at our annual 
Open House. 

With the weather cooling off,  we want to make sure that all of our dancers 
stay healthy and warm.  Please encourage your child to wear long pants and a jacket or 
shirt over their dancewear coming to and going from class.  And, as always, please do not 
wear dance shoes outside! 

Thank you for paying your child’s recital costume balance.  If you have not  
done so already,  it is now past due. Costumes are on order and will begin arriving after 
the new year.  We will distribute them as they come in.  We will be starting recital    
dances in our classes early next year, so please make every effort for your child attend 
classes, so he/she doesn’t miss important choreography. 

We wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Sincerely,
SCDC Staff

Important Information

1. Recitalcostume balances are now past due. Please note that your child’s costumes 
were not ordered if there was a balance on your account. If you have any questions 

about your account, please stop by the front desk. 
 

2. REMINDER: The studio will be closed for Winter break from Monday, December 19 
through Friday, January 1.  Classes will resume Monday, January 2.  We do not offer 

makeup classes for scheduled closings.  

3. We have several opportunites available for our parents to get involved in physical 
activity as well!  We are offering Adult Fitness classes throughout the week so check 

out our website for more information! 

Follow your heart. Live your dream. Be passionate. Happiness is yours to take. Never give up. Your energy in 
limitless. Embrace possibility. Embrace vulnerability. Set goals. Enjoy life's little moments. Love your Life and 

Sprinkle Cheer wherever you may go! 

South Carolina 
Dance Company

1332 E North Lake Drive
Lexington, SC 29072

(803)996-1150
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Prayer List  

Pray for our studio and the upcoming events
Unspoken requests
Those with illnesses and suffering pain
Pray for our economy… those who have lost jobs, pay cuts, or are in 
danger of losing their jobs
Pray for our military
Pray for our teachers and staff. May we be a place where love overflows 
to your children. 
Bless South Carolina Dance Company Studio, students, and families 

Happy Birthday!

Caroline Vernon 12/1* Elliot Rea 12/2* Holleigh 
Bufkin 12/3* Kathryn Peelle 12/3* MaKenzie 

Stanton 12/3* Addison Jones 12/5* Savannah 
Sydow 12/8* Clancy Crowson 12/9* Claire Potter 
12/9* Avery Connor 12/11* Hannah Cheatham 

12/12* Jesilyn Edwards 12/12* Sarah Fields 12/14* 
Katherine Hewitt 12/14* Campbell Jernigan 12/14* 

Savannah Dickerson 12/15* Louise Pinckney 
12/15* Macey King 12/16* Lauren McAlister 12/16* 
Christian Peck 12/16* Keena Rhett 12/16* Karsen 

Flynn 12/20* Jonah Gardner 12/22* Caroline 
Messer 12/22* Owen Eubanks 12/23* Jace Leighty 

12/23* Gwenna McDonald 12/23* Ashlyn Hall 
12/24* Madison Ferrante 12/25* Grayson Bowden 

12/27* Payton O’Brien-Ward 12/27* Bernard 
Shealey 12/27* Victoria Sorensen 12/27* Larkin 

Truong 12/30* Isabella Cook 12/31*

         December Birthdays 

DON’T FORGET ABOUT THE LEXINGTON CHRISTMAS 
PARADE!  ALL PARADE ATTIRE WILL BE PASSED OUT 

AT THE PRACTICE ON SATURDAY IF YOU HAVEN’T 
RECEIVED THEM THIS WEEK. 

VOLUNTEERS WILL MEET WITH DANYELE AT 11 AM ON 
SATURDAY. 

PRACTICE: SATURDAY, DECEMBER 3 (11AM-1PM)
PARADE: SUNDAY, DECEMBER 4 (LINE UP AT 2PM)

IF YOU NEED HELP WITH HAIR & MAKE-UP WE WILL BE 
AT THE STUDIO FROM 10:00-1:00 PM.

WE WILL BE HAPPY TO HELP YOU!

SCDC OPEN HOUSE 
December 12th - 16th 

Food, Festivities, and Fun! 

Come see what your children have learned in 
their dance classes! Remember to bring your 

cameras to take pictures and videos! 
You will see a photo of your children’s 

costumes for recital and hear the songs they 
will perform as well. 

LOTS of important information about recital 
will be given to parents during OPEN 
HOUSE. Please note that this is not a 

performance.  Classes will run as they typically 
do with a party in the kitchen at the end of 

class. We strongly encourage you to familiarize 
yourself with our recital policies and processes 

over the holiday break. 

We can’t wait to see you all!! 



 
2016 Calendar of Events 

December 1 Tuition Due

December 3 Lexington Christmas Parade
Rehearsal 11-1 *Volunteers 
Please meet with Danyele at 
11am

December 4 Lexington Christmas Parade

December 12-16 Open House Week

December 19-30 Winter Break - Studio 
Closed

January 1 Tuition Due

January 2 Classes Resume

* The studio will be closed on Labor Day, Thanksgiving, 
Christmas, Spring Break, 

and Memorial Day *

J

Please Remember:

SCDC will be closed for Winter Break 
Monday, December 19th through Friday, 

December 30th. 
 Classes will resume Monday, January 2, 

2017.  

Please enjoy this time with your family 
and friends!!

INCLEMENT WEATHER
SCDC will follow Lexington School District 1 for 

closings due to inclement weather. 

SCDC will send out and alert texts and emails   
concerning studio closings. Also, look on our 

Facebook page and tune into WIS TV.  

Please remember that as the cold weather 
approaches to dress warmly coming to and leaving 

from the studio. It is important that all children   
stay warm. 

SCDC GIVING BACK:
SCDC will donate gifts to a local charity to help make  

local children’s Christmas a special memory.  Please 
donate a toy, clothes, grocery gift certificates and/or 

toiletry items to SCDC.

We ask for all gifts to remain unwrapped.  

Our donations usually go to Single Mothers with 
children. We ask that  you please take these mothers 

needs into consideration when donating as well. 

 SCDC has done this as a community service project 
for 13 years and we look forward to continuing our 

service of giving back!  


